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In full support of SB1187, to pass a law in Oregon to have polluters pay for costs of 

climate change effects. Setting up a Climate Superfund Cost Recovery Account is 

timely as a start to create a climate superfund type program. 

As it appears likely that FEMA funds may not be available to help states and local 

jurisdiction to finance ongoing effects of climate change. LCDC should lead an 

interagency team to study costs of greenhouse gas emissions toward creation of a 

superfund type program for cost recovery  
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